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TRAM NETWORK UPGRADE
St Kilda Junction substation façade installation

Public Transport Victoria (PTV) in partnership with Yarra Trams will soon commence 
construction of the façade around the St Kilda Junction substation. 

The first stage of these construction activities will be the installation of footings for the 
façade structure.

Works Dates Noise Roads

Works - Day
18 March to 29 March
Monday to Friday
7am to 7pm

Low to medium

No road closures
Localised traffic 
management as 
required 

Works – Night
1 April to 5 April 
1am to 5am

Low to medium

No road closures
Localised traffic 
management as 
required

UPDATE 1 7 March 2019

Major works
Works will involve excavation and the installation of 
footings for the façade structure adjacent to the 
substation building. Due to the close proximity of 
the substation to the tram tracks, some night work 
is required to avoid tram services.

The façade structure and finishes are being 
fabricated offsite. Works attaching the facade 
structure to the footings and around the substation 
are scheduled to commence in June. Further 
notification will be provided about this activity 
closer to the date. 

Landscaping will also be installed to finish the 
facade treatment.

Pedestrians
The work site will be fenced off for safety, however 
footpaths will remain open around the work area 
to allow pedestrian access to businesses and 
residences located around the work zone. 

Please ensure you follow any signage around the 
work area.

Night works will involve activity outside the fenced 
area on the eastern perimeter of the substation and 
will be safely managed by contractors.



Key

 Substation

 
Site amenities 
(to be installed 18 March)

 Site fence

Public transport changes
There will be no impacts to tram services during 
these works.

Noise and dust

Local community

Motorists

Associated noise and dust from machinery, vehicles 
and work crews is unavoidable but Yarra Trams will 
do all we can to keep this to a minimum. 

Access to shops and local infrastructure will 
remain unchanged during the works. Yarra Trams 
encourages you to allow some extra time when 
moving around the area while work is being done. 

As this work is necessary to maintain a safe tram 
network as required by the Rail Management Act 
1996 (Vic), Yarra Trams will not compensate any 
third parties for any losses incurred during the 
project. 

For more information go to 
ptv.vic.gov.au/trampowerupgrade

Road closures are not required, however localised 
traffic management will be in place when machinery 
and equipment is entering or leaving the site.

Motorists are asked to heed signage and follow 
the direction of traffic controllers and workers as 
required. 
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